
Northern Utah Powered Parachute Fly-In 

 

We are pleased to invite all interested powered parachute pilots and friends to an informal 

Spring Fly-In to be held at Northern Utah's Cedar Valley Airport over the Memorial Day 

weekend of 2018.  Here are some details: 

 

When:   

The main event will take place on Friday and Saturday, May 25 - 26, 2018.  Feel free to come 

or go earlier or later.  You may wish to arrive Thursday for possible evening flying and to be 

ready for early morning flying on Friday.  In addition, you may want to extend your stay into 

Sunday and/or Monday if desired (see Optional Monday Activity note below).  

 

Where 

Cedar Valley Airport (UT-10) is located about 30 miles Southwest of Salt Lake City.  You can 

enter "Cedar Valley Airport Utah" or "UT-10" in most GPS units for directions.  Or, from I-15, 

just take Exit 279 (which is Lehi Main Street and Utah Highway 73); go west on Highway 73 

for 10 miles and turn left at the CEDAR VALLEY AIRPORT sign.   

(Note: at about 5 miles from the freeway, Highway 73 bends to the left to a stop light.  Turn 

right at the light and continue west.  There are mile markers on the left side of the road which 

count down.  The airport road is just past Mile Marker 31.) 

 

What 

Lots of open and group flying, games, competitions, forums, and a lot of opportunity to rub 

shoulders with other pilots.  Saturday night Bar-B-Q. 

 

Camping 

There is plenty of space for RV and Tent Camping but no hookups. 

 

Some requirements: 

All pilots wishing to fly will be required to sign a waiver and to attend a daily briefing. 



 

Spectators and Intro flights 

The public is invited to come to the event.  Some may be interested in getting an introductory 

flight.  Currently licensed pilots with currently legal PPCs who wish to offer such flights will be 

issued special name tags for identification.  

 

Optional Monday Activity 

On Monday, May 28 (Memorial Day) we have been invited to do a fly-over at a Veterans' 

Memorial event in Midway, Utah, about an hour's drive east of Cedar Valley Airport.  For 

information about the venue and the event, google "Memorial Hill Utah" and/or click on 

www.memorialhillmatters.org. We will drive to Midway Monday morning and set up at a field 

near Memorial Hill for some open flying.  There will be a motorcycle ride and a fun-run which 

will culminate at the hill and at a nearby open air theater and that's when we will do the fly-

over.  We hope to decorate our PPCs with flags and/or colored streamers to add to the 

festivities. 

 

Can you join us?? 

We're trying to get some idea of how many pilots to expect.  If you think you might be able to 

join us, please go to the "Utah Powered Parachute" Facebook page and tell us who you are, 

where you are from and when you might be coming.  No commitments, just your plans.  Here 

you can also leave comments, questions or suggestions. 

 

 


